Adjunct Faculty Committee Minutes

February 8, 2007

Don Zumwalt and Dorothy K. Moore, Co-Chairs

Present: Don Zumwalt, Cynthia Delaney, Dorothy Moore, Lisa Costa-Campbell, 

Tom Broadway

Absent: Greg Molyneux, Joy Redfern, Jo Dean

Guests: Cindy Hyslop, Becky Berg

I. Proposal for Stipend: 
Cindy Hyslop and Becky Berg presented a proposal to offer a stipend for adjunct faculty who attend GBC-related training sessions. During the course of the discussion, it was determined that there are four areas in particular where adjunct faculty need training: Web-Campus, outcomes and measurement, course syllabi, and adjunct faculty orientations.

The rationale for the proposal was based upon the fact that many adjuncts who attend training sessions must invest much of their own time, effort, and money (for child care or missed work) to attend. A stipend would not only encourage adjuncts to attend, but it would send a message to the adjunct faculty that GBC values their professional growth and contributions to the institution. 
GBC’s satellite campuses would need to remain informed of any training/workshop opportunities. Additionally, the sessions would need to be interactive so that all sites have equal opportunity to participate. Evening sessions also would need to be made available for those who work during the day. 

Dorothy will write up a proposal and send it to Mike McFarlane for review.

II. Updates on the website and workroom:
The office in the workroom has been vacated. Cynthia will investigate the equipment that is available. We should also consider sprucing it up a bit.

The website has been updated, but Lisa still found some outdated adjunct faculty contact information. She will fax her results to be forwarded to Wanell.

III. Syllabus guidelines for review by the committee:
Per Mike McFarlane’s request, Dorothy created some syllabus guidelines for the adjunct faculty. Members of the committee will review the document and give feedback before the next meeting. 
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